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ACTION ON SAPs AND CHECKS

In reference to PhilHealth Advisory 2018-0078 on the “Release 
of Per Family Payment Reimbursements for CY 2016-2018” 
published on November 22, 2018, please be advised that all 
Statement of Accounts Payables (SAPs) and checks that remain 
unsigned and unclaimed, respectively, shall be deemed waived 
and are no longer payable after December 15, 2018.

Please be guided accordingly.

ROY B. FERRER, M.D., MSc. 
Acting President and Chief Executive Officer


